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Public Notice of Plan Change 74 to the Western Bay of 
Plenty District Plan First Review Becoming Operative   

 
Plan Change 74 (Coastal Hazards) to the Western Bay of Plenty District Plan First Review will 
become operative on 17 September 2016.   
 
The District Plan First Review as revised to incorporate the operative provisions of Plan 
Change 74 can be viewed at:  
 

 Western Bay of Plenty District Council offices at Barkes Corner, Tauranga;  
 Katikati, Te Puke, Omokoroa and Waihi Beach Library and Service Centres;  
 Council’s website http://www.westernbay.govt.nz/our-services/district-plan-resource-

consents/district-plan/current-district-plan/Pages/default.aspx 
 

 
Miriam Taris 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 


